
 

BBPSRH/PARENT/2022-23/7     04.04.2022 

Dear Parents 

The school has reopened physically for the students after a gap of two years. 

We assure you that safety and security of students is our topmost priority and 

the school leaves no stone unturned to ensure the same. Reopening after a 

long period of two years may bring in some challenges but together, moving 

ahead with your suggestions & feedback, we have re-strategized the dispersal.   

It is reiterated that the school timings during the Adaptation Week are 8.45 

am to 11.30 am.  

You are requested to send the attached Parent I- card proforma , duly filled,  

with your ward tomorrow morning positively. The same will be stamped and 

issued to you at the time of dispersal. The students to be picked up by parents 

/ guardians will be dispersed from Block III courtyard (instead of Block I as 

done today) at 11.30 am. Parents/ guardians who come to pick their wards are 

requested to carry that Parent I- card every day. Students will be handed over 

only to those who are in possession of the I-card.  

We seek your cooperation in ensuring safe and smooth dispersal of our 

students. 

 Warm regards 

           

 Geeta Gangwani 

(Principal) 

 

 

 


